
 

Today’s your lucky day, solvers! We got some inside info from 

George R. R. Martin, and he told us the ending to the next book 

in the series: The Winds of Winter! The only problem is that he 

gave it to us in the form of these blank family sigils, with only 

these strange musings to help along: 

 

“I thought about calling it The Gusts of the Cold Season or  

The Breezes of December, but I decided that this sounded a  

little better.” 

Spoiler  Alert!  
(just  kidding,  it’s  the  meta) 

 

Authors: Eli Goodfriend, New York, NY; 

Adam Leibowitz & Matt Needles, Pittsburgh, PA 


